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Dear Mr. Jay and Planning Committee,

I live in downtown Sebastopol, I could not be more opposed to the removal of ten(!!!) heritage trees for expansion

of a car wash. Those trees,more vital than ever due to climate change can never be replaced. There is no genuine

mitigation for their removal.

Planning entails consideration for the future. Please show wiser judgement based on science and benefits for all of

us living here and deny the removal of these trees,

Thank you,

Sarah Davis


